
Orange Glen 11th Graders and Families,  

We hope you are well. You should have received a letter from the district letting you know our 11th 

grade students will take the ELA and Math CAASPP test on Tuesday, May 4th - Friday, May 7th .  

Please see below for more information.  

Testing Schedule 

Tuesday, May 4th Wednesday May 5th Thursday, May 6th Friday, Math 7th  

ELA Computer 
Adaptive Test and 
Performance Task  

ELA Computer 
Adaptive Test and 
Performance Task 

Math Computer 
Adaptive Test and 
Performance Task 

Math Computer 
Adaptive Test and 
Performance Task 

For Cohort A and 
Distance Learning, 
Virtual Hybrid, and 
Independent Study 
students with last 
Names A to L 

For Cohort B and 
Distance Learning, 
Virtual Hybrid, and 
Independent Study 
students with last 
Names M to Z 

For Cohort A students 
and Distance Learning, 
Virtual Hybrid, and 
Independent Study 
students with last 
Names A to L 

For Cohort B and 
Distance Learning, 
Virtual Hybrid, and 
Independent Study 
students with last 
Names M to Z 

 

Bell Schedule May 4th - May 7th 

 

Computers and Headphones  

Please bring a full charged lap-top computer and charging cord to the test. Students may use their 

district issued computer or personal laptop. If students do not have a district owned computer, students 

will need to download the CAASPP Secure Browser. Click link to download secure browser (Once you go 

to link, scroll down and click on the software that relates to your computer to start download). If your 

https://ca.portal.cambiumast.com/


student has headphones, please have student bring headphones. Headphones will be available for 

anyone who does not bring their own.  

Classrooms 

Students in Cohort A or Cohort B or Virtual Hybrid students will test with their period 1 teacher. 

Classroom assignments will be shared the day of testing.  Students will test with the same cohort each 

testing day.  Students who are Distance Learning or Independent Study need to report to the PAC for 

room assignments.  

School Entry Procedures 

Students can enter campus starting at 8 am at the front gate on Glenridge Road or through the student 

parking lot entrance at Midway and Bear Valley Parkway.  Students will have their temperature taken 

and check their symptoms before coming on to campus.  If you have of the common symptoms for 

covid-19 or you have been in close contact with some who has recently tested positive for covid-19, 

please do not come to campus.  

Remote Testing  

Students who cannot attend the CAASPP test online may be able to test remotely. Please contact the 

front office at Orange Glen for more information.  

  


